
 VILLAGE OF PINCKNEY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SPECIAL LAND USE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning 
Commission of the Village of Pinckney will hold a 
public hearing on Monday, November 6, 2023 to 
consider a request for Special Land Use Permit to 
allow a child care center within the existing Community 
Congregational Church located at 125 E. Unadilla. 
Child care facilities are permitted as a special land use 
within the R3 zoning district, subject to compliance 
with Section 152.240 of the Village Zoning Ordinance.  

The Village of Pinckney will provide necessary reasonable 
auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for hearing 
impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being 
considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities 
upon 5 days advance notice to the Village Clerk at the 
address above or by calling 734-878-6206. Public 
comment can be made at the public hearing or written 
comments can be directed to the Village Clerk by mail or 
at clerk@villageofpinckney.org. 

Jill Chapman, Village Clerk 
LV-0008791554


